
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
06/15/2015 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that the Ross County/Chillicothe Missing Persons Task Force 

has established an e-mail account dedicated to receiving information about the females 

missing from the Chillicothe area. The e-mail address is findme@rosssheriff.com. 

 

There are now two ways for the community to give information to investigators. The tip 

line at 740-774-FIND (3463) or e-mail at findme@rosssheriff.com. 
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